
Do you have a little bit of time to spare?
Would you like to give a bit back to your child’s school?

Do you like to have lots of fun?
Would you like to make some new friends?

St Mary’s PTA has an exciting opportunity 
for you...

Due to a couple of our committee members leaving in 
July and the remaining two only having a limited time 

left at the school, we are seeking a new committee to 
take over in September and lead the PTA forward into 

an exciting, new chapter!

	 If you fancy being part of a dynamic organsiation 
that achieves great things for our school or would like 

more info, please email 
stmaryscoltonpta@gmail.com or call Claire for a chat 

on 07846 678680 

Please get in touch by the end of term as it is 
essential to begin a handover period as soon as possible 

in order for the PTA to continue its fabulous work!


